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MEETINGS 
Our club has voted on having one meeting during the summer months of June, July and 

August.  We decided to do a combined newsletter for June and July. 

Our June meeting was held on Thursday, June 1st. 

The July meeting is on the 6th at 7:00 pm. It will be a pot luck meal with installation of 

officers to follow.  We are trying to find someone to perform the installation. If we are 

unable to find someone we will use one of our past Presidents to do the installation. All 

newly elected members should be at the meeting. Those not elected please attend to 

show your support. 

 

Officers for 2017 – 2018 
President – Lion Denise, 1st Vice President – Lion Terry, 2nd Vice President – Lion Judy, 3rd 

Vice President – Lion Gary, Secretary – Lion LaNette, Treasurer – Lion Debbie, Board of 

Directors for 1 year – Lions Sandi and Craig, Board of Directors for 2 years – Lions Joyce 

and Harvey, Lion Tamer – Lion Judy, Tail Twister – Lion Darren, Membership – Lions                               

Steve, Karen and Bonnie, Past President – Lion Darren. 

 

 

 

 
Kaitlyn Marschel discussed the Queens program and what type of expenses they incur. We made a donation to the 

program and plan on using the proceeds from our Hot Dish Supper to help them out. 

Lion Tyler Trende was presented a donation for the Youth Wrestling Program. The proceeds of our Valentines 

Breakfast and funds from working meat raffles gained the group a nice donation. 

Michelle Peterson accepted a donation for the HLWW FFA to be used to help fund their trip to Europe this summer. 

The FFA worked some meat raffles and helped out with our Palm Sunday Breakfast. 
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HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO ALL YOU FATHERS OUT THERE! 

AND WISHING EVERYONE A SAFE AND HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY! 

 

Dues are due for 2017-2018. Consider this your statement. $55.00 for the year. Family, 

husband wife dues are a total of $90.00. 

 

 

Good Neighbor Days 
We are planning on having an entry in the parade this year. Lion Sandi is trying to round up a 

vehicle to ride in and throw out candy. This is the 40th year of Good Neighbor Days. If anyone knows 

of a convertible or pickup we could use contact Lion Sandi. 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 

June:  Steve Weber (3), Karen Hill (10), Larry Jensen (18) and Teresa Larson (22). 

July Birthdays: Cathy Rufer (16), Tammy Oestreich (21), and Darren McAlpine (24). 

 

Our club will not be doing the meat raffle during the summer months.  We plan to continue in September.   

 

Breakfast at the Lake 

Saturday, June 24th has been cancelled due to lack of advertising by the Good Neighbor Days committee, and not 

being able to borrow the lunch wagon as in the past because it has been sold. We made a donation to the 

Sportsmen’s Club to be used to provide rolls and coffee for the fisherman. 

 

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org        

 

 

Our scholarship winners are:  Kayley Oestreich, Kaitlyn Marschel and Bradley Bickmann. 

 


